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Online Forums 
Due to COVID 19 our forums are online with Zoom. Echoplex Media provides the platform. Go 
to us02web.zoom.us/j/314247393?pwd=d285R2VxWWdNcmk4NHdPaVNpWjc4dz09#success 

 to attend online through the microphone and camera on your computer or go to 
https://www.echoplexmedia.com/humanist to watch the forum.  

 

Free Stuff from Humanist Storage 
There’s still time to take some free and useful items from our 

storage room. To save the storage fee we will have it all 

hauled away by next month. 

Items include a step ladder, an ice chest, kitchen utensils, 

spices and tea, office supplies, and a filing cabinet. A more 

thorough list was sent out last month, but I can resend it. If 

you are interest email me at havasy@live.com.  

 

How Are Your People Skills? 
Elections to the Humanist Community Board are coming up. Some of the present board are either timed out, or for various 

reasons, will probably not run for another term. We need to form a nominating committee to find candidates to serve on the 

board. If you think this is up your alley or you would be willing to serve please contact me. 

I would add that serving on the board is fun. Really! It’s a chance to exercise your problem solving abilities with fellow board 

members for about an hour per month on Zoom. Any resulting tasks rarely involve more than an hour’s work. 

Bylaws require the election to be held by the end of February. A slate needs to be presented to the membership before the 

end of January. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving! 
Remember that you have a lot to be thankful for. People, 

even those on the opposite side of the political spectrum 

want the same things you do, to live in harmony with the rest 

of the world. Nature is beautiful, science is constantly 

showing us exciting new details about the world, medicine is 

giving us longer healthier lives, and technology puts more of 

everything at our fingertips. 

The challenges ahead are daunting. Let’s face them with 

optimism and determination. 

Happy Birthday 
Sarah L. Carpenter    Paul L. Gilbert 
Margaret Levenson    Frank Montoro 
Mike John Van Roy   
Benjamin Wade 
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